
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This bulletin offers the latest information regarding career opportunities for you to be ambitious! This 

will be updated regularly but if you have any questions, please contact s.gray@fakenhamacademy.org 

Update 

Students have been using Unifrog to research potential careers and organise 

work experience placements.  

 

We are working with Unifrog to improve the accessibility for parents/carers to 

support their children in using Unifrog.  

 

Staff have recently had training on how to support students to maximise the 

platforms excellent resources.  

 

Please continue to encourage your child to engage with Unifrog and do not 

hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.  

 

Year 10 Work Experience deadline is Friday 19th January 2025. This is to be 

completed on Unifrog. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Apply Here: 

https://cambridge.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0feHI92h3B7jdMq 
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